
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The Swearing-In Ceremony of the newly elected Mobile County Commission  
will be held at 10 a.m., Wednesday, November 11th, in the auditorium  

of Mobile Government Plaza. The ceremony will be followed by a brief 
organizational meeting, where the Commission will consider the 

conference/meeting schedule for the next four years. 
 

Due to social distancing guidelines  
recommended by the Centers for Disease Control,  

limited seating is available in the auditorium. 
 

All events will be live streamed on the monitors in the atrium of the Plaza 
and on the county’s website, go to: 

https://www.mobilecountyal.gov/government/livestreaming/ 
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